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School Spider
By SchoolSpider

We are unable to find iTunes on your computer. To download the N
free app School Spider by Schoolspider, get iTunes now.

Do you aiready have iTunes? Ciick | Have Tunes to open it now. (QUAEUUTL Y Free Download ©

View More by

Developer

Open iTunes to buy and download apps.

This app is designed for
both iPhone and iPad

Description

The School Spider application is designed to make it easy for your child's school to commaunicate directly with you. It
allows you to read news and blog items directly on your mobile phone and also see the school's calendar.

School Spider Support ) More

What's New in Version 1.21

Minor big fixes

Free Screenshots iPhone | iPad
Category: Education
Updated: 14 November 2015
e Compatible with all schools using the Keep up to date with news, galleries,
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Rivington Primary School


Newsletter


www.rivingtonprimary.co.uk








Thursday 24th March 2016 








March:


	


25th	Good Friday (School closed)


28th	Easter Monday (School closed)	


31st	Y4 to Grosvenor Museum


April:


1st		Y5 to Tatton Park


	End of term


18th	School re-opens


	Y4 Swimming


25th	Y4 Swimming


May:


2nd		May Day (School closed)


4th	Y4 at Victoria Park


9th	SAT’s Week


16th	Y4 Swimming


23rd	Y4 Swimming


25th	Y3 to Victoria Park


27th	End of term


June:





8th	School re-opens


	Y4 to Victoria Park


9th	Y5 taster day at Cowley














We would like to welcome our new Teaching Assistant to our school. Her name is Miss Hogg and she started with us this week.


A big ‘thank you’ to everyone who supported our Easter Egg Tombola. We raised £234.55 which will be spent on a donation to the Easter Bunny. We are also raising money this year to pay for new school sports kits at the request of the parents and children. Any extra money will go towards funding these.


Our Reception children have joined with other schools to take part in Song Fest on the theme of Toys.


Y5 led our Easter service this morning. They told the Easter story and involved characters from their favourite books. They sang beautifully, danced and acted well and surprised us all at the end with a special chocolate celebration. Our collection at the end was for Sport Relief and we raised £21.80. Thank you for your donations.











Weekly Attendance Awards


Week commencing 14th March 2016





Congratulations to our Y5 class who had 97.7% attendance - a great achievement.





Y6 won our SMART TROPHY. 


A big well done to them.
























































School will be closed on Good Friday 25th March and Easter Monday 28th March.


School will re-open on Tuesday 29th March at 8.45am.





School now has a new ‘Spider’ app which you can download from your app store and it will give you quick and easy access to information on the schools website.





Can we remind parents that if you would like to see a member of staff regarding your child you will need to make an appointment via the office. 





Thank you





A big well done to Abigail in Y4 and Ryan in Y2 who received their green belts in Ju-jitsu this week, Barni in Y2 who received his yellow belt in Kick Boxing and Alfie in Y1 who received his red belt in Karate.





Congratulations to you all and keep up the good work.





IF THERE IS A SAFEGUARDING ALLEGATION ABOUT A MEMBER OF STAFF OR A VOLUNTEER CONTACT


Miss G Chalk


Or


Mr C Halliwell





IF THERE IS A SAFEGUARDING ALLEGATION ABOUT A MEMBER OF STAFF OR A VOLUNTEER CONTACT


Miss G Chalk


Or


Mr C Halliwell





Please be mindful of your language when on school grounds. Children are very impressionable and look up to their parents/carers.


Bad language will not be tolerated.





We are planning on having a pre loved uniform sale later in the year. Can we ask that you keep any suitable, wearable uniform to one side and we will let you know when to send it into school.





Thank you





St Helens


Youth


Brass Band


Brass Factory


Easter Holiday Workshop





Join us this Easter for a FREE Workshop Day: Playing and learning with some of the area’s leading brass and percussion tutors!





Monday 4th April 2016 – 9.30-1.30pm


United Reformed Church, St. Helens, WA10 2JZ





Try a new instrument for the first time, or bring your own and improve your skills!





Grab a snack at our Tuck Shop





Reserve your place:





Contact Sheila: 07971 825287


Or � HYPERLINK "mailto:sheilahibberd@blueyonder.co.uk" �sheilahibberd@blueyonder.co.uk�





www.shybb.org.uk





We are looking for donations of any unwanted bulbs, seeds or plant cuttings for our school garden.


Thank you.





Bird Box Live





We are having another try at streaming our bird box live on our website!


Click on the bird box tab for live pictures – hopefully!








SCHOOL WEBSITE ADDRESS www.rivingtonprimary.co.uk

